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I recently received a phone call from Kevin whigam (61) reminding that I have not sent a newsletter letter lately. For that I apologize. With the Thanksgiving holiday, painting the house interior and trying to get ready for the Christmas/New years rush along with updating the class list for the reunion committee, it had been hectic.
Nonetheless you have not been forgotten. 

Carolyn Noller Cope (60) asked if the swim team could get together for a mini-reunion with coach Ousley. I am all for it, but have mentioned to several people (including the coach) to have the same weekend and the next reunion. He seemed to be excited about the idea. Any feedback on this.

Also, the football, basketball golf and baseball teams should think about this. It would be great to chat with the coaches again. 

I am so glad that not too much damage was suffered with the four storms. Some people lost roofing, boat docks (no news on any boats yet) and yard plants/trees. 
Now let me get back to work on the reunion list. It is different than that Jim Haire (62) and Jim Hood (60) are working on. This list is for the reunion committee to send letters towards the next reunion tentatively planned in 2006. Any ideas you may want to share sent an email note to Ron Martin (60)  ronm2@comcast.net.

I have notice a few email notes about not getting the newsletters. Folks, I got into big trouble with aol for sending 500 email notes in one day. That is the number of people I have for the newsletter. I had to divide the three list into two per class. I may have inadvertedly lost a few names. Please forgive me and let me know if I have lost anybody.

Stay in touch and have a safe and Merry Christmas. For our Jewish a happy Hanukah. May all have a great New Year? If you have to drive, please drive safely. We have lost too many friends far too soon. 

GOD BLESS

Harry Heath
